CIndoor Bowling at the Yoxall

During the winter season many Haslington players (as well as a few from
other clubs) indulge themselves in Short Mat bowling at the Yoxall. There
are sessions on Monday and Friday evenings and Wednesday and Thursday
afternoons and on most occasions the three mats available are occupied by

up to 24 players (but usually nearer to 18). The games are played in a
competitive but very friendly manner none more so than in the Friday
sessions under the control of Tony and Debbie Lewis.

The culmination of the Friday indoor season is celebrated by playing the Cup
Games which this year took place on Friday 29™ March. Formally the cup
competition was a singles competition which was played for the St Mathews
cup but for 2019 there was also a competition for doubles who played for the
newly presented Dylis Leech cup. (for those that don't know Dilys was a long
standing and well respected club member and it was her who initiated Liz and
myself to league playing by 'grabbing’ us to play in her Crewe & Nantwich
Vets team).

The St Mathews cup was won by Debbie Lewis and the Dylis Leech cup by
Audrey Foster and yours truly, the cups and winners can be seen below
accompanied by a picture of all present on the final days bowling.

Tony did the selfie......

John Hudson



